
 

 

03 February 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents  
 

Parents’ Evening 
 
Parents’ evening will be held on the following dates: 
 

Wednesday 16 February 2022 4pm to 7pm 
 

Thursday 17 February 2020 4pm to 5.30pm 
 

Parent evening appointments for your child will be available to book via school spider from 6pm on 
Thursday 03 February 2022, bookings will close on Wednesday 16 February 2022 at 2pm. This can be 
accessed through either the school spider app or our website www.ourlady-saintedwards.wirral.sch.uk.  
Please note that this is the only way you can book your parents’ evening appointment.  
 
Should you have any problems accessing your login please either check the following school spider tutorial 
https://youtu.be/jPmH-CEhLcg or contact the school office.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs E McGunigall 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
          

http://www.ourlady-saintedwards.wirral.sch.uk/
https://youtu.be/jPmH-CEhLcg

